
 

Montréal, September 13, 2022  
 
To the tenants of Habitations Dollier-de-Casson 
424 and 430, rue Notre-Dame Est 
435, rue Saint-Paul Est 
 
 
Work on the stone retaining wall in the yard 

 
 

Hello, 
 
We invite you to a meeting on 
Tuesday, September 20, 2022, at 
1:30 p.m. in the common room at 
435 Rue Saint-Paul Street Est. 
 
We will talk about the planned work 
on the wall and answer any 
questions you may have. 
  
Common wall in the courtyard 
 
Contractor Atwill-Morin needs to 
do temporary support work on 
the stone common wall to prevent 
it from falling down.  
 
They will install steel plates, 
wooden shoring and concrete 
blocks to support the wall. They will 
also carry out stone repointing 
work. 

 



 

 

 
 
The work will take place from Monday, September 19 to Tuesday, 
October 25, 2022, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Saturday.  
 
One of our neighbours, an adjoining owner of the wall, is getting this work 
done with the approval of the OMHM. We are making sure that the work is 
well coordinated. 
 
Please note: 
The contractor will use machines. For your safety, please do not walk 
around the yard during the day.   
 
The work will cause noise and dust. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, September 20. 
 
 

 


